
EDUCATION 

PCRC Conservative Book Club 

 

The PebbleCreek Republican Club’s Conservative Book Club was 
started last November.  We have read the following books and 
had lively discussions about the books and just enjoyed 
discussion among other Republicans.   
 

 
 
We attempted to have our July meeting on ZOOM and despite 
several RSVP’s, no one attended.   
 
This is very frustrating and we would like to know if there is 
interest in continuing this club. 
 
We are reading one book every 2 months and there are lots of 
great books out there and lots of free time at the moment. 
 
If you would like to see the Book Club continue and/or have some 
books to suggest, please contact member Indy Rebhun at 
indyrebhun@gmail.com. 
 
 
 



 


